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Reference is made to your well Number 15A Rosa Unit, Located at 1790’ FSL &

820’ FEL (NE/4 SE/4), Section 29, T. 31 N., R. 5 W., Rio Arriba County, New

Mexico, on Federal Lease Number SF-079165 and listed under A.P.I. Number 30-
039-25525. J

Our records show you have been filing your reports for this well under
Federal Lease Number SF-078764 and A.P.I. Number 30-039-25524, rather than
the correct Federal Lease Number SF-079165 and A.P.I. Number 30-039-25525.
Also the Well Location and Acreage Dedication Plat, for the Dakota
Formation, is missing from the BLM’'s records.

Please supply a Well Location and Acreage Dedication Plat for the Dakota
Formation (with internal lease boundaries included) and file all future
reports to reference the well under Federal Lease Number SF-079165 and
A.P.I. Number 30-039-25525. In addition, please submit a paying well
determination for this well per the Rosa Unit Agreement.

Please notify Errol Becher at (505)599-6358, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Duane Spencer
Team Leader, Petroleum Management Team

ce:
New Mexico 0il Conservation Division, Aztec, NM



